
 

 
 

 
 

AFD-BAC-MEMO-24-08-07 

 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

(Pre-Bid Conference) 
 

SUBJECT :  IB 008-24 – SUBSCRIPTION OF ANNUAL INTERNET ACCESS SERVICE (IAS) 
   (PRIMARY) FOR THE BUREAU OF AGRICULTURAL AND FISHERIES 
   ENGINEERING (BAFE) 
 
DATE  :  AUGUST 16, 2024 
 

  
This Notice of Postponement is issued to postpone the Pre-Bid Conference of IB No. 008-24 – 
Subscription of Annual Internet Access Service (IAS) (Primary) for the Bureau of 
Agricultural and Fisheries Engineering (BAFE) due to the Proclamation No. 665, Declaring 
Friday, August 23, 2024, as a Special (Non-Working) Day Throughout the Country. 
 
Pre-Bid Conference will be rescheduled as follow: 
 

FROM TO 
August 23, 2024 / 1:00 PM August 28, 2024 / 1:00 PM 

 
For further inquiries, you may coordinate with the BAC Secretariat thru email at 
bafe.procurement@gmail.com or at telephone no. (02) 8273-2474 loc. 3351. 
 
For guidance and information of all concerned 
 
 
 
(ORIGINAL SIGNED) 
LOURDES C. BONIFACIO 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
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